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Which Ar,©
You ?

Kov/'s your character! 
Initials tell the 
story. Match your 
first initial to the 
letter in the first 
columno Then match 
your last initial to 
the same letter in the 
second column. The re
sults may surprise 
youc
A- adorable 
B-bold 
C-eute 
D-darling 
S-exciting 
F-fickle 
G-s gorgeous 
H- happy

A-athletic 
B-bore 
C-chaiacter 
D-dope 
E-eyeful 
F-flirt 
G-goon 
H-honey

I-irrestiblel-iceberg 
J- j ealous J-joker
K-kissable 
L-lovable 
M-modest 
N-naughty 
O-obstinate 
P-petite 
Q-quiet 
R-radiant 
S-shapely 
T-teasing 
U-ugly 
V-vivacious 
W-witty 
3T- ex'

K-kid 
L-loon 
M-monkey 
N-necker 
O-oaf 
P-pepster 
Q-quizer 
R--real gone 
S-show off 
T-talker 
U-urchin 
V-varmint 
W-wistful

ra good -xtreme 
Z-zealous Z-zipper 

Taken from 
Follyj Seward.

Seward' s 
Alaska.

OfThis Ca^
Mine

The jalopy is my car 
I shall not want 

another.
It maketh me to lie 

down in wet places,
It soileth my soul, 
It leadeth me into 

the path of a cop for

_______ Evexgnseji._______
speed's sake

He prepared a ticket 
for me in the presence 
of my enemies,

Yea, though I run 
though the stop light,

I will not get away 
with it,

I fear great evil 
when it is with me,

It anointest my face 
with oil

A dog runneth over, 
Surely to goodness 

the cops shall follow 
me all the days of my 
life;

And I shall live in 
the jailhouse for ever 
and ever.

Exchange Paper.

What A 
Chassis!?
Bygar, nev'r thought 

I'd see anything so 
purty. That body, 
sleek features, and 
looks that would 
frustrate the legs on 
a octopus. The way it 
moves, o-o.-oh, just 
dreamy. Never thought 
I'd see one like that 
in any town, magazine 
or any place. Yessiree 
I'd give eye teeth and 
half my left leg, just 
to walk up to that 
thing, feel it, and 
open it up and drive 
away in that new 1916 
two door Stanley 
Streamer.

Modem Music 
(It's Crazy!)

The other day as I 
was listening to the 
radio, a brand new 
sure-fire hit record 
came on. (How can that 
disc jockey be so 
eternally enthusiastic) 
It went something like 
"Bertha Lou, Bertha 
Lou," and I heard some 
body mention a poodle 
cut. Now the name Ber
tha reminds me of a 
vache (common French 
for Cow), and I can't 
say as a cow with a 
poodle cut is my idea 
of a slick chick, but 
then, you can't have 
everything. Next up 
came that top record 
Rock-house Jail. Every 
cotton-picking convict 
was a rockin' and a

___ E.'ab.r.u.any_.21_̂ „iaj_8_-.
rollin' in the caboose
but-- one. He didn't
have a partner. So his 
buddy says ?if you 
can't find a partner, 
get a wooden chair- 
(he ' s from the West)Now 
that is what I'd call 
a really smooth dancer 
so cuddly and cute.' 
Then comes a real, low 
down, jungle beat, and 
if you listen with all 
your ears, maybe you 
can hear a little 
voice coming through- 
"Rock and roll is here 
to stay," now matter 
what the teachers say.
I have yet to see a 
teacher firing all the 
rockers off to the 
Kremlin in a rocket, 
although that _is what 
Alfred Hitchcock sug
gested. Then comes a 
really gabby guy, this 
man is hungry and he 
keeps telling you how 
good his sandwiches 
taste, in the middle 
of the night when you 
are hungry, you know? 
He sure gets hungry in 
the middle of the 
night, Chomp, Chomp!!

That boy's making me 
hungry, guess I'll go 
make me a sugar and 
mustard sandwich, but 
suddenly--I hear-She's 
so T-0-U-G*H!!.'!!! 
Hasn't he ever heard of 
the guy who was strand
ed out in the middle cf 
the ocean with his 
girlfriend? Oh, well 
maybe he loves her. I 
think I changed my mind 
about that sandwich.

Try
Toni

Somenex
ght'W^'-

I sit all alone in 
the darkness of this 
room. Yeah, all alone 
with about 12 to 15 
other people and it's 
too light. I think it 
would be better if the 
room was darker, it 
would be easier to go 
to sleep. The seats 
are so uncomfortable 
it's hard to sleep in 
them. Oh, well maybe 
they fix them like 
that, because you're 
not suppose to sleep 
in class.

BEAT RESERVESN


